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The Vietnamese Wood Badge course #8 (999-16) “Tùng Nguyên VIII” was conducted at 
Camp Maluhia, Maui, Hawaii on July 31, 2016 thru August 6, 2016. With 51 participants 
and 29 staff members.  Vietnamese Scouting Committee continue to conduct these 
Wood Badge courses to train our young leaders to continue to lead our Scouting Family 
units from across the country. Our next course is scheduled for 2019 and expecting a 
larger number of attendees.  
 

  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The National Vietnamese Venturing Supercamp “Trai Khai Pha 3” was held at Camp 
Emerald Bay on Catalina Island from July 9 to July 15, 2017. This was a weeklong 
summer camp with Venturing crews from across the country and to learn more about 
what the Venturing program. The program was challenging and enriching, that created 
memories of a lifetime for 423 Venturers and leaders from Florida, Texas, Virginia, 
Washington, Northern and Southern California. 
  
 

 
 
 
11th International Vietnamese Scout Jamboree – “Thẳng Tiến 11”, is scheduled to be 
held at Camp William B. Snyder located in Prince William County Virginia, 40 miles from 
the nation's capital from June 28 to July 4, 2018. We are expecting 1,100 participants 
from around the world for this event. 
 
 
The National Vietnamese Scouting Committee  
14 – Executive committee members 
55 – Committee members  
50 – Lien Doan (Family groups) 
300 – Units 
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